
 
 

 
 

Day Student Transportation 
Information Only 

 
 

 
Students driving to campus must see Annette Miller, Dean of Students, to obtain a parking sticker.  
For questions contact amiller@solebury.org  
 

 

Pennsylvania School District Public Transportation: 

Districts that serve Solebury School include: 
Central Bucks East 
Central Bucks West 
Central Bucks South 
Council Rock  
New Hope-Solebury 
Palisades 
Pennridge 

Your home school district information is gathered during the enrollment process and will be forwarded to our 
Director of Transportation, Peter Redmond. If you are eligible, he will coordinate with you and your district to 
ensure that public transportation is in place for your student. Please note that some school districts require more 
than one proof of residency.   
 
Solebury School Private Van Transportation:  

Interested families must contact Peter Redmond, Director of Transportation, to discuss availability. Upon agreement 
of service a signature will be required to acknowledge your rate and the following terms & conditions. 
 
Routes, stops, and times for the upcoming academic year will be determined once the locations of all those 
interested in using the service have been reviewed.  Stops will be at designated pick-up and drop off points or door 
to door, depending on a variety of factors.  Morning pick up times are established to ensure all students are on 
campus prior to the start of classes.  Evening vans depart Solebury School at 5:30pm, following afternoon activities/ 
sports.  Each route depends on having a minimum number of student riders for the entire school year. Therefore, 
families who take part in this service must commit to and pay the full year transportation charge. We reserve the 
right to cancel or modify this program as needed. Payment will be due in full upon receipt of invoice and cannot be 
issued in installments.  

 
 
 

Peter Redmond, Solebury School Director of Transportation 
Email: predmond@solebury.org     
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